
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Friday 12th June 2020 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I wanted to take this opportunity to congratulate all of our children in 

school for really embracing the changes that have been placed upon 

them. The teachers were apprehensive about pupils managing to social 

distance and stick to the regular hand washing yet they have done so brilliantly. 

Thank you as well to those of you who are still sending in your completed home 

learning via Seesaw to your class teachers. We all know and appreciate that this is 

incredibly challenging for some of you, despite the best of your intentions. If you 

haven’t already sent some learning in this week, share it today! The staff love to see 

the work. 

Finally, the government’s plan to get all pupils back to school 4 weeks before the end 

of Summer Term 6 have been scrapped. Although it is very disappointing for pupils, 

parents and staff, it is the correct decision with the current practicalities to consider. 

However, schools have been given some flexibility in making educational provision for 

other year groups based on their individual circumstances. With this in mind, we are 

awaiting further guidance from the DFE and Wiltshire Council, as well as evaluating 

our current arrangements, before deciding our next steps, which will of course be 

based on the best interests of the children. 

Take care and stay safe!   

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

 A week at Regis in photos! 

Happy birthday to the following pupils: 

Chloe in Jade, 

Phoebe and Mia-Rose in 

Opal 

Any other business:  

1. Take part in the 

Wiltshire Virtual School 

Games if you can: 

https://

www.wiltssport.org.uk/

virtual-school-games    

Great fun to be had by 

all the family and some 

of the staff! 

2. Keep up with the 

reading this summer! 

Whether in or out of 

school, regular 

practice can make all 

the difference.  

Assemblies: You will have seen our 

assemblies on Seesaw. Do show them to 

your children. It’s important they see faces at 

the school, as well as giving you a 10 minute 

breather! 

Thank you to Laura in Opal 

and Richard in Amethyst 

for responding to this 

weeks assembly and telling me what they 

learned during the lockdown. 


